
 

 

 

 

We would like to host a warm 

Welcome Back BBQ for our 

Rutgers ROTC Alumni. Join us 

to see how the building and 

program has grown over the 

years! We will also be traveling 

as a group, via Rutgers Buses, 

to the football stadium for the 

game.  
To RSVP/ have questions answered, please reach out to CDT 
Quezada at: Marianela.quezada@rutgers.edu 
Please RSVP via e-mail by October 26th! 

*time will be announced once Rutgers publishes the start time of the game 


